
The Assembly ordered on 19 June 2014 that –  
 

Written Questions 112 to 202 asked for the Estimates Committee be considered 
answered and removed from the Assembly's Written Question Paper. 

 
These questions remain in the Written Question Database for technical reasons but do not 
appear in the Written Question Paper. 
 


